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September 27, 2023
 
Mr. Bo Pham
Director, Division of Operating Reactor Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001
 
Subject: Request for an Extension of Comment Period on Proposed Revision to Standard
Review Plan Section 15.0, “Introduction - Transient and Accident Analyses,” Docket ID
NRC‑2023‑0079
 
Project Number: 689
 
Dear Mr. Pham:
 
The Nuclear Energy Institute’s (NEI) and its members request an extension to the period of
seeking public comments on the Proposed Revision to Standard Review Plan Section 15.0,
“Introduction - Transient and Accident Analyses.” Providing high quality responses to the
Standard Review Plan revision within the 60-day comment period will be challenging for
industry and other interested parties. NEI respectfully requests extending the comment
period by 30 days to November 1st. This extension will provide sufficient time for
stakeholders to coordinate and provide comments on this important topic.

 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. We respectfully request a response to this
extension request by September 29. Please contact me if you have any questions or
require additional information.
 
Sincerely,
 
Stew Yuen
Senior Project Manager
Engineering and Risk
 
1201 F Street, NW, Suite 1100
Washington, DC 20004
P: 920.396.0521
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September 27, 2023 
 
Mr. Bo Pham 
Director, Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
 
Subject: Request for an Extension of Comment Period on Proposed Revision to Standard 
Review Plan Section 15.0, “Introduction - Transient and Accident Analyses,” Docket ID 
NRC-2023-0079 
 
Project Number: 689 
 
Dear Mr. Pham: 
 
The Nuclear Energy Institute’s (NEI)1 and its members request an extension to the period of 
seeking public comments on the Proposed Revision to Standard Review Plan Section 15.0, 
“Introduction - Transient and Accident Analyses.” Providing high quality responses to the 
Standard Review Plan revision within the 60-day comment period will be challenging for industry 
and other interested parties. NEI respectfully requests extending the comment period by 30 
days to November 1st. This extension will provide sufficient time for stakeholders to coordinate 
and provide comments on this important topic.  


 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. We respectfully request a response to this 
extension request by September 29. Please contact me if you have any questions or require 
additional information. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Stewart Yuen 
 
c:  Gerond A. George, NRR, NRC 
 Ekaterina Lenning, NRR, NRC 
 Brent Ballard, NRR, NRC  


 
1 The Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI) is responsible for establishing unified policy on behalf of its members relating to matters 
affecting the nuclear energy industry, including the regulatory aspects of generic operational and technical issues. NEI’s members 
include entities licensed to operate commercial nuclear power plants in the United States, nuclear plant designers, major architect 
and engineering firms, fuel cycle facilities, nuclear materials licensees, and other organizations involved in the nuclear energy 
industry. 






